
 

 

Date : 14th May 2025 

Dear all, 

Subject: Cancellation of Family Bingo & Noodle Night 

 

We regret to inform you that, due to low ticket sales and the timing being so close to exam season, the PA 
has decided it is not feasible to go ahead with this year’s Family Bingo and Noodle Night. Unfortunately, we 
would not be able to generate any meaningful funds for the school, and given the level of effort involved, we 
feel it would not be practical to proceed with the event at this time. 

We wish all families the very best for the ongoing and upcoming end-of-year exams. 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have already purchased tickets, 
please reach out to our Treasurer, Javeria Iqbal, at rgshw-pa@outlook.com to request a refund. 

Thank you to everyone who continues to support our events. These initiatives are key to helping us raise 
funds for various school projects that directly benefit our boys. We hope to have your support in the future. 

Warm regards, 

​
Sonia  

Sonia Chadha-Nihal (Chair) 

On behalf of the RGSHW PA Committee 

Mb: 07824510273 

 

 

 

 

 


